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JULY FIGURES
ARE IN!

Despite it being peak summer
holidays Enrych have still managed a
whopping 3722 hours and 35 minutes
of support! New referrals are
welcome as always!
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FEEL GOOD
CAFE ENJOY
ARTS SESSION

This week those attending the Feel
Good Cafe enjoyed having a go at Silk
Painting when a local artist came
along. 

P A G E  2

NEW
INITIATIVES
LAUNCHED 

A range of new initiatives have
recently been launched using funds
awarded by the NHS Charities
Together
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CLIENT WITH DEMENTIA ENJOYS THE OUTDOORS!

GARDENING PROJECT IMPROVES WELLBEING PG 3

FEEL GOOD CAFE GETTING
EVERYONE TOGETHER!

INDEPENDENCE IN THE
COMMUNITY IS KEY!



Are you working on a referral for
someone living with a disability, poor
mental health or someone who is socially
isolated and feeling anxious about getting
back out into the community to explore
social and volunteering opportunities?

Referrals can be securely emailed to  us
through egress or directly to
coalvilleoffice@enrych.org.uk.

If you have any questions about a service
user or want to know more about the
services we provide, speak to a member of
the team by calling 01530 832926.

FEEL GOOD CAFE
FULL TO THE BRIM!
Capacity at the Feel Good Cafe was reached this week when locals
came along to have a go at silk painting with local artist Hayley
Fern. 

One visitor said "I have not been out of the house for months, today
I have made friends with five people and have thoroughly enjoyed
my time here having a chat, painting and having a cuppa".

This week a group met at Bradgate park met for a picnic and a game of
boules to celebrate National Picnic Month.

It was great to see everyone chatting, enjoying the lovely surroundings and
making friends. The initiative was the first of many to reduce social isolation
and improve health and wellbeing in Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutlands
using funds awarded by NHS Charities Together.

A whole range of initiatives will be introduced over the next two years of the
project - for details of those currently running information can be found  by
clicking here.

Following some recent
confusion we wanted to clarify
that we accept referrals from
Adult Social Care, GP
Practices, Social Prescribers
and from individuals wishing
to refer themselves.

Through our services we will
support them to increase their
confidence, independence at
home and in the community
and to access leisure and
learning activities.

We have been supporting
adults living with disabilities
and poor mental health, some
with complex needs, for more
than 35 years. Call us for a
friendly chat!

FRAMEWORK
CLIENTS
WELCOME
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https://www.enrych.org.uk/activities-groups/


SERVICE USER HEAD SHAVE
FUNDRAISER!

 
One of Enrych's clients has volunteered to have her head

shaved on 21st September to raise funds for Enrych following
her successful volunteering role at the Feel Good Cafe.

 
Since the cafe opened in May, Dannii has volunteered each

week with support from her PA Lorraine. They both research
ideas and love running the cafe and getting to know all the

visitors.
 

Dannii said "I absolutely love being part of the cafe and being
able to brighten people's day. It is lovely to see so many

people coming to the cafe and enjoying being back out in the
community." Dannii added "Enrych have transformed my life,
with my PAs I get to live a normal, busy, active life and get to

go to places I could not go to on my own."
 

Dannii's PA Lorraine said "I am overwhelmed to see how
Dannii's confidence has grown since she started volunteering

at the cafe, she absolutely loves it!". 

PARTNERSHIP WITH TCV
THROUGH GREEN GYM
GARDEN PROJECT
Enrych have partnered with TCV (The Conservation Volunteers)
on a Green Gym project in Measham on the Millenium Garden
site.

The garden had become overgrown and was not being
maintained so with a group of Enrych & TCV volunteers along
with local residents the garden is now taking shape and
attracting wildlife as well as providing a fun, safe place for the
volunteers to meet up and keep active.

Anyone interested being part of the project which runs every
Thursday from 10am - 12 Noon  can email
ben.woolley@tcv.org.uk

More information is available here.
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PA RECRUITMENT

DRIVE UNDERWAY!

Enrych are on the look out for new people
to join their amazing team of PAs across

Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland to meet
increasing demand for support for adults
with disabilities, poor mental health and

for those who are socially isolated.
 

Anyone interested can call 01530 832926
for an informal chat or can email their CV
directly to coalvilleoffice@enrych.org.uk.

https://www.tcv.org.uk/midlands/tcv-national-forest/


Unit 10, Whitwick
Business Centre,
Stenson Road,

Coalville
Leicestershire 

LE67 4JP

www.enrych.org.uk coalvilleoffice@enrych.org.uk

01530 83292607842 598512

https://www.google.co.uk/maps/place/Enrych/@52.7274991,-1.368859,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x4879e339ab33fec9:0xf5029b3dbaf9afea!8m2!3d52.7276564!4d-1.3666189
https://www.facebook.com/EnrychHQ
http://www.enrych.org.uk/

